
Dear Angela,

Yesterday I had a chance to visit the henry doorly zoo in Omaha.  The new Elefant 

Exhibit just oppened, and my family got to be the first ones inside the building.  The 

animals were eating some hay when we arrived.  They did not pay any attention to us 

when we came in.  My brother Simon started to cry because he droped his bottle, and 

the elephants all turned to look at him.  I wonder if they ever heard a baby person cry 

before?


I asked my parents if I could bring a friend along the next tim we go visit the zo, 

they said yes?  and I am hopping you can come with me.  Please ask your parents if the 

31st of March would work.  Let me know what they say.  I hope we talk soon.

SINCERELY,

Colleen
